Shelton Vance

_ _
From: Paulette Moore Jones <pmoorejones@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 1:51 AM
To: Shelton Vance
Subject: Re: Madison County
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Hello Officer Vance,

Thank you so much for emailing me. My town needs at least two cars to add to the only one we currently have. Since the
weather is warming up, and more activity is occurring in town, the vehicles will be used to assist more officers to patrol.
Thanks for letting me know the cost as soon as you find out. I am hoping you can keep it as low as possible due to our
lack of funds and can acquire them according to HUD criteria of $1 if possible.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

With Blessings,

Mayor Moore



